
We	hope	you	had	a	good	start	into	the	new	year	and	that	your	exams
are	going	well	so	far!	We	are	exited	to	share	a	video	interview	with
one	of	our	members,	Selin	Baris,	who	talks	about	her	experiences
studying	at	ETH.	Scroll	down	for	a	link	and	for	other	CSNOW	news.

–	the	CSNOW	team

Studying	at	ETH	Zurich	is	challenging,	and	all	students	have	their	own
personal	 hurdles	 to	 overcome.	 ETH	 Zurich	 presents	 a	 short	 video
series	that	gives	a	somewhat	different	insight	into	everyday	life	as	a
student.	It	provides	an	account	of	three	students,	their	setbacks	and
how	they	dealt	with	them.		

The	first	episod	is	about	a	member	of	our	CSNOW	team,	Selin	Baris.
She	talks	about	how	she	moved	from	Turkey	to	Zurich,	how	she	got
over	 her	 homesickness	 and	 how	 she	 learned	 to	 strike	 a	 balance
between	her	studies	and	free	time.

The	 ETH	 Future	 Computing	 Laboratory	 (EFCL)	 invites	 CSNOW	 to	 a
workshop!	 Targeting	 both	 undergraduates	 and	 graduates,	 students

https://csnow.inf.ethz.ch/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XZMDIFbWpVI&t=1s


are	 divided	 into	 groups	 and	 introduced	 to	 different	 aspects	 of
hardware	by	scientists	from	EFCL,	 in	a	casual	setting.	The	workshop
will	take	place	on	March	5th,	2022,	in	the	morning.	More	details	are
to	come,	so	stay	tuned!

Twice	a	year,	CSNOW	organizes	 the	“Schnupperstudium”,	where	we
give	female	high	school	students	insights	into	the	world	of	computer
science	 at	 ETH	 Zurich.	 The	 event	 targets	 German-speaking	 high
school	students	(in	Switzerland	or	abroad).

The	next	edition	will	take	place	at	ETH	from	16.	to	18.	February.	The
registration	 is	 still	 open	 so	 feel	 free	 to	 pass	 on	 the	 link	 below	 to
interested	students,	or	to	teachers	who	may	be	able	to	share	it	with
their	students.

Are	you	interested	in	designing	a	short	playful	experiences	in
Augmented	Reality	using	the	hand-based	embodied	interaction?	Then
check	out	the	following	master	thesis	project.

Prof.	Silke	Langenberg	from	D-ARCH	ETH	is	looking	for	statements	on
the	 topics	 of	 compatibility	 of	 work	 /	 children	 /	 relationship,	 effects
children	/	desire	for	children	on	work,	reactions	from	the	environment

Registration

More	information

https://forms.gle/fAiQZBUa15JBNvf1A
https://ethz.ch/content/dam/ethz/special-interest/infk/game-technology-center-dam/documents/Playful%20Experiences%20with%20Embodied%20Interaction%20in%20Augmented%20Reality.pdf


to	 personal	 decision,	 conscious	 decision	 against	 children	 for
professional	 reasons,	 own	 experiences	 with	 parents	 in	 science,
statements	 of	 own	 children	 (if	 these	 want	 to	 express	 themselves),
etc….	 Everything	 you	 think	 is	 important	 in	 this	 context	 !!!	 She	 not
only	 looking	 for	 statements	 from	professors,	 but	 also	 from	 younger
researchers	(female	and	male).

If	 you	 feel	 like	 sharing	 your	 opinion	 or	 experiences,	 please	 contact
Prof.	Langenberg	directly	via	the	button	below.

This	is	a	monthly	newsletter	sent	out	to	all	female	students	at	D-INFK.
You	can	change	your	preferences	or	unsubscribe	here.
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